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Chairman Fax: (202) 724-8085

June 5, 2013

To the Members of the Committee of 100:

It is my pleasure to extend greetings and congratulations to the Committee of 100 on the occasion
of your 90™ anniversary. This milestone represents a remarkable commitment to civic activism and the
District. Your dedication and advocacy to providing unwavering support for rational planning and related
land use issues is appreciated.

Since its founding, the Committee has been deeply involved in improving the District in the
tradition of great national capital cities. You have adhered to core principles in challenging the
controversial issues, whether successful or defeated. You understand that to be effective takes relentless
advocacy and attention to detail. Your strength in these areas has equipped the Committee with the
knowledge necessary to be an important advocacy organization. You are a true champion of protecting
our community’s desired neighborhood fabric.

Ninety years is an accomplishment, and the legacy of the Committee of 100 - I know- is great.
Best wishes and continued success for many future celebrations. It is with great joy that I applaud your
celebration of this significant event -- 90 years of civic activism!

Sincerely,

Phil

Ison



